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Sarah Clark Property

Based on a site evaluation conducted on October 14, 1997, Ms. Clark’s septic system can
be relocated to the front yard adjacent to SR 1120. The system would comprise of a

1000 gallon septic tank and a 1000 gallon pump and 270 total linear feet of drainline.

The well next to the right of way would have to be properly abandoned and the new
system would require at least six inches of cover.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at 910-893-7547, Monday-Friday, from
8:00 -9:00 a.m.
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